www.kydvr.state.ky.us
March, 2003

Dear Consumer,

During the last few months you have received information from our agency and Social Security about a new program called Ticket to Work.  By now, you should have an actual “ticket” and may use it to access the quality services you need to reach your employment goal.    

The Department of Vocational Rehabilitation has been working with you and would like to continue this partnership as your ticket provider.  (As you know we have already provided ____________________ and plan to provide _______________.)  I am including some information with this letter to help you understand the benefits of assigning DVR to provide your vocational services.  As a current VR consumer, you are already aware of the services available and the Ticket to Work program will supplement these efforts. 

Please call me so that we may discuss assignment of your ticket.  (I have scheduled an appointment for us to meet on _____________.)  Together we will continue successful progress toward your vocational goal. 

Sincerely,

(Counselor signature)

(Counselor name)

(Counselor address and phone number) 

(Fax, e-mail)

Enclosures (2)

